LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVAE MEMO, MARCH 2022

Hi Folks,

Daylight Saving Time is almost here. When I lived in Chicago, daylight saving time made a lot of sense based on its geographical position. For the Detroit area, I don’t like it very much. I wish we could decide on one or the other and leave it alone. Each spring and fall I am reminded of the following, attributed to a Native American (probably not so) “Only the government would believe that if you could cut a foot off the top of a blanket, sew it to the bottom, and have a longer blanket.” 
Baby Showers are March 11th. Since this is written well before that date, if you still want to do a shower, please call Chris at the main office, 734-524-0162.
Attached to this email you will find order blanks for Christmas Cards, Mother’s Day Carnations and Father’s Day Candy bars. I know it is early but we are all rather uncertain about how well received these opportunities will be so we are trying to get an idea of which faith communities are interested. I don’t need hard numbers yet, but I do have to give the Christmas Card people an “approximate” (read that as guess!) number of cards we will order. If you don’t remember how many cards, flowers, or candy bars you have ordered in the past, we have those records here in the office—call or email us.
Almost all the refund checks for the canceled 2022 bus trip to Washington DC have been mailed out. If you or someone you know were expecting one and did not get it, please have them call the office 248-816-1546.
We are on the look out for some folks with strong, and agile bodies to form a permanent committee to put up and take down our Tree of Life each year. If you would want to be part of it, please let us know!
I am hopeful that you can share these mailings with the Youth Ministers at your faith communities. They frequently contain items that might interest them.
If you need more information on any of the things in these mailings, please don’t hesitate to call.

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn 
